OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT EXECUTIVE ENGINEER BUILDING SUB-DIVISION, DHENKANAL

Letter No 140 / Dt. 08-01-2021.

To

The Principal St. Xavier's High School, Dhenkanal

Sub:- Safety certificate of newly constructed St. Xavier's High School Campus At-Ranapasi, Po-Gengutia, Dist-Dhenkanal, PIN-759013

Ref:- Your Letter No - 1049 Dated 29-10-2020

Sir,

With reference to your letter cited above I have inspected the newly constructed building of St. Xavier's High School At-Ranapasi, Po-Gengutia, Dist-Dhenkanal, PIN-759013 along with Assistant Engineer Dhenkanal Building Section-II, and found that, the building is structurally safe for use of the students & staff, subject to the following proper maintenance measures.

Yours faithfully

Assistant Executive Engineer
Building Sub-Division, Dhenkara

Thenhana

Memo No/Dt

Copy submitted to the Executive Engineer, Dhenkanal (R&B) Division, Dhenkanal for favour of kind information with reference to your kind Memo No – 5747 Dt. 05.11.2020

Assistant Executive Engineer Building Sub-Division, Dhenkanal

Memo No/Dt

Copy to the Assistant Engineer, Building Section - II, Dhenkanal for information and necessary action.

Assistant Executive Engineer
Building Sub-Division, Dhenkanal